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Campion Academy

Acquointing

Worm Farm

One of the many ways
our class is working to
improve the soil here on
campus is worms.  We
will be purchasing worms
this week and can't wait
to learn how to care for
worms as well as benefit
from all the lovely soil
they will be making.

Starting Seeds
A couple of weeks ago
we started seeds in our
high tunnel. We have
beets, lettuce and
radishes. We can't wait
for them to be ready to
go to the cafeteria so
everyone can taste all
of our hard work!

www.campion.net/farm.html
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Replaced High Tunnel Plastic

On September 25 the Agriculture Class spent
their time putting up the much appreciated
plastic to cover the high tunnel.  Seven
students and two staff were able to achieve
this in just one class period.

This white plastic is UV resistant with 55% light
transmission. It cools better than shade cloth
and reflects the heat. It is excellent for
dispersing harsh rays and limiting hot spots.

For quite some time the shell of the high
unnel has been exposed to weather and
sunshine. Plant starts didn't enjoy all the sun
and struggled even with using shade cloth.
We hope that this choice of plastic will help
hem to thrive!

We plan to attach the poles to the bottom
which will allow the sides to roll up and allow
or better air-flow. We will also replace the two
ends that are covered in corrugated plastic. It
has become brittle and full of holes and in
need of replacing.

I am so proud of my students for what they
were able to do. | was very stressed about
snagging or ripping the plastic. It all worked
out and I'm so happy!” ~Amy Kluchesky
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